

Guía de aprendizaje Inglés Séptimo Básico

Objetivo: Demostrar comprensión de ideas generales e información explícita en textos adaptados y auténticos simples, en formato impreso o digital

INSTRUCTIVO:

DEBES LEER ATENTAMENTE TODA LA GUÍA, COMPLETAR Y RESOLVER CADA UNA DE LAS ACTIVIDADES PROPUESTAS Y ARMAR UNA CARPETA CON LAS GUÍAS IMPRESAS (O TRASPASAR A HOJA DE CUADERNILLO ANOTANDO TODOS TUS COMENTARIOS EN ELLA).

ESTA CARPETA DEBE SER ENTREGADA A SU PROFESORA DE INGLES, UNA VEZ QUE SE <u>REGRESE A CLASES</u> (EN LA FECHA DE INICIO DE ÉSTA ASIGNATURA, <u>SEGÚN HORARIO</u>, NI ANTES NI DESPUES) O TAMBIEN PUEDE ESCRIBIRLO EN SU CUADERNO, SI ES UNA GUIA DE READING O COMPRENSION LECTORA NO ES NECESARIO COPIAR LA COMPRENSION LECTORA SINO QUE SOLO LOS EJERCICIOS.



Reading comprehension

A continuación, te entregaremos estrategias para la comprensión lectora y el desarrollo de actividades relacionadas con la habilidad de Reading

Para comenzar:

Pon atención al título, vocabulario e imágenes que aparezcan

Imagina que podría tratar el texto

Durante la lectura:

Controla la velocidad de la lectura y si es necesario vuelve a leer tanto como lo necesites

Destaca la información más relevante incluso podrías ponerle un nombre a cada párrafo para recordar de que trataba

Saca las ideas principales y trata de deducir lo que sucederá

Después de la lectura:

Vuelve a leer el texto completo

Resume el texto si es necesario ya sea mentalmente o escribiendo tu resumen

Si lo deseas puedes hacer un esquema o mapa conceptual





LICEO DE NIÑAS DE RANCAGUA SUBSECTOR DE INGLÉS

A Bad Eating Experience

Floki and Siggy are from Sweden. Last year, they went on holiday to Spain. One night, they went out for their dinner. They looked for a good restaurant. Outside one restaurant, they saw a man and a woman. The man looked cool and he smiled. Floki and Siggy greeted him and he



answered them in Swedish, their language! He told them he was Swedish, like them. The restaurant was called 'la Hacienda'. They asked the man if it was a good restaurant. He recommended it and said it was

He recommended it and said it was Floki and Siggy excellent! He said it had the best food in Spain. Floki and Siggy trusted the man because he was from their

country and they went in. They sat at a nice table beside the window. They ordered paella. The waiter brought their dish. It was terrible! There were only



two small prawns in it, the chicken was undercooked and the rice was sticky and horrible. The wine was like vinegar and the water was warm. At the end of the meal, the waiter gave them the bill.

It was very big! When they left the restaurant, the Swedish man was still there. Floki and Siggy told him he was wrong about the restaurant; they said it was dreadful, really awful! They asked him: 'Why did you recommend it?'

'Because I am the manager,' he answered.

Are the sentences TRUE or FALSE?

- 1) Floki and Siggy are Spanish.
- 2) They went to England on holiday.
- One night, they went out to look for a good restaurant.
- A Swedish man was standing outside a restaurant called 'La Hacienda'.
- The man told them that 'La Hacienda' was a bad restaurant.
- 6) Floki and Siggy believed what the man said.
- 7) They sat beside the door.
- 8) The manager brought their food.
- 9) The food was excellent
- 10) The wine was like vinegar.
- 11) Their bill was huge.
- 12) When they left, the man was not there.
- 13) The Swedish man was the restaurant manager.

Answer the questions:

- a) Where are Floki and Siggy from?
- b) When did they go to Spain?
- c) Who did they see outside 'La Hacienda'?
- d) What question did they ask?
- e) Did the man advise them to go into the restaurant?
- f) Why did they believe the Swedish man?
- g) Where did they sit?
- h) What did they order?
- i) How was the food and wine?
- j) What did the waiter give them at the end of the meal?
- k) What did Floki and Siggy tell the Swedish man about the meal?
- I) Why did the Swedish man recommend the restaurant?

iSLCollective.com

A nice paella